
Parliament of Sint Maarten

Staten van Sint Maarten

To Ms. Nina Tamara Bijnsdorp 
Member of the Green Initiatives 
Email: nina.bijnsdorp@gmail.com
Present

UV/390/2021-2022

Philipsburg, September 9, 2022

Re: Follow up response Committee Petition IS/758/2021-2022 dated April 7, 2022

Dear Ms. Bijnsdorp,

Herewith I submit to you a letter from the Chairperson of the Committee of Petition 
of Parliament on the petition submitted by you regarding an objection to the recent 
development(and future development(s) on Mullet Bay (Beach) (IS/758/2021-2022 
dated April 7, 2022).

The letter is self-explanatory.

Sincerely yours,

G.S. R^yllger-Marten 
Presidents Parliament

Wilhelminastraat # 1, Philipsburg, Sint Maarten 
Tel: + (1-721) 542-0812 / 542-0635 | Fax: + (1-721) 542-0306 

Email: info@sxmparliament.org | www.sxmparliament.org
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Parliament of Sint Maarten

Staten van Sint Maarten

To Ms. Nina Tamara Bijnsdorp 
Member of the Green Initiatives 
Email: nina.bijnsdorp@gmail.com
Present

CP/001/2021-2022

STATEN VAN SINT MAARTEN

mgek. 0 1 SEP 2022

Philipsburg, September 1, 2022

Ref.: Response petition IS/758/2021-2022 dated April 7, 2022, follow up.

Dear Ms.Bijnsdorp,

On June 23, 2022, Parliament forwarded your request to the Hon. Minister of Tourism, 
Economic Affairs, Transport, and Telecommunication ( UV/330/ 2021-2022 dated June 
23, 2022) and the Hon. Public Housing, Spatial Planning, Environment, and 
Infrastructure! UV/329/ 2021-2022 dated June 23, 2022) regarding the petition 
containing an objection to the recent development(s) and future development(s) on 
Mullet Bay (Beach) (IS/758/2021-2022 dated April 7, 2022).

Based on article 9 of the Regulation of the Committee of Petitions, the Minister (s) had 
six weeks in which they should have reacted. Today is September 1, 2022, and 
unfortunately, the Committee of Petitions has not received any communication from 
the Minister(s) regarding the petition! IS/758/2021-2022 dated April 7, 2022.

The Committee of Petitions will send a reminder today, September 1, 2022, to the 
Minister(s)and give them two weeks to respond to the petition IS/758/2021-2022, dated 
April 7, 2022. After the reminder, the Ministers will be invited to a Committee of 
Petitions meeting.

I hope to have informed you sufficiently.

Solange^^

Chairlady Committee of Petitions
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